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Hurley Elementary School Threats Found to be Not Credible 
 
This afternoon, VPD officers received information related to a verbal threat made by a 6th 
grade student at Hurley Elementary School. 
 
The student told his friends he was going to bring a gun to school and shoot other students.  
 
VPD officers immediately began an investigation. Officers interviewed the 6th grade student 
and conducted a search of the student’s home. After a thorough investigation, officers 
determined the student’s threats were found to be not credible.   
 
There will be an increased law enforcement presence at Hurley Elementary School and 
throughout all VUSD campuses this week. 
 
We would like to remind parents to please talk to your children about the serious 
consequences of making these types of threats. The safety of our children is our FIRST priority 
and anything that threatens that will not be tolerated. ALL threats will be taken seriously and 
those posting such threats will face serious consequences.   
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